
Watab Town Board Special Meeting Minutes 
July 24, 2006 

 
 

The Watab Town Board had a special meeting on Monday, July 24, 2006 at 7pm 
at the Town Hall for the purpose of receiving advice from Bob Erickson, Road 
Consultant, on the road policy. The meeting began with the Pledge of Allegiance 
in honor of our soldiers. Those present included Supervisors Craig Gondeck, 
Brad McIntosh, and Lloyd Erdmann, and Clerk Pat Spence. Bob Erickson was 
also present. The meeting will be continued for the same purpose on Tuesday, 
August 1st at 6pm. 
 
    Respectfully submitted by Clerk Pat Spence 


